Templeman, Vivian

From:

Justice, Kim

Sent:

Tuesday, November 25, 2008 9:50 AM

To:

Kenner, Michael

Cc:

Dillingham, Camille; Wheeler, Makka; Templeman, Vivian

Subject: Request

Mr. Kenner,

Camille Dillingham has requested additional personnel to help meet the needs of South Todd's special education students. Within the past month, South Todd had a student with significant needs transfer in and they are struggling to meet his needs with the current staffing. As you may recall, South Todd has one less special education teacher this year than they had last year. In looking at South Todd's current needs, I would recommend the addition of a part-time (4 hour) instructional assistant. I discussed this with Ms. Dillingham and she agreed that this would ease their burden. Further, placing a part-time assistant at South Todd will equalize the staffing between North and South Todd. These two schools have comparable numbers of special education students and needs. Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Kim Justice

Director of Special Education/ School Psychologist Todd County Schools 270-265-2436